
 
 
 
 
 

McLaren Health Care Nurses:  
Advance Your Career with a Nursing Degree from  

Grand Valley State University 
 
 

McLaren Health Care (MHC) and Grand Valley State University (GVSU) are transforming the nursing 
workforce by targeting the need to increase nursing educational opportunities for nurses from 
disadvantaged backgrounds and underrepresented minorities.  
 
This program provides financial support for qualified students from MHC, who gain admission into select GVSU 
Kirkhof College of Nursing (KCON) programs. Graduates will be able to deliver culturally aligned care and 
leadership in providing care for medically underserved areas and populations. 
 
MHC nurses will be selected for the following degree programs. Each program is 5 semesters long with applied 
learning experiences in the MHC system:  
 

• Associate Degree Registered Nurse (RN) to BSN program (online format): 19 nurses   
• Master of Science in Nursing (MSN) - Clinical Nurse Leader program (online and in-person format):     

6 nurses – admission process will begin in Fall 2023  
• Post - MSN to Doctor of Nursing Practice – Health Systems Leadership (DNP-HSL) program (online 

and in-person format): 5 nurses 
 
Admitted MHC nurses will be individually responsible for approximately 20% of their tuition/program fees. 
The remainder of the program cost will be funded by GVSU, MHC, and the Health Resources and Services 
Administration (HRSA). 
 
If you are interested in this opportunity or have any questions, please contact  lisa.zajac@mclaren.org  

 
The application deadline is August 6, 2021. 

 
Find out if you are eligible and apply for this funding opportunity at: 

gvsu.edu/kcon/hrsa 
 

Scan this QR code with your phone’s camera to visit the 
grant website. 

 
 

 
This project is supported by the Health Resources and Services Administration (HRSA) of the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) as 
part of an award totaling $2,219,682 with 0% financed with non-governmental sources. The contents are those of the author(s) and do not 
necessarily represent the official views of, nor an endorsement, by HRSA, HHS, or the U.S. Government. For more information, please visit HRSA.gov. 


